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                                                                                                                17th June 2022                                                       

Important information about sporting events 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Sports Day 

We would like to invite all parents/carers of children from Y1 – Y6 to the school sports day on 

Friday 1st July. You are invited to bring a picnic to enjoy on the school field. The sports events 

will start at 12.30, so please can you arrive by 12.20pm and enter the field by the side gate on 

the carpark. The children will have an early lunch so they are ready to enjoy their sports. 

 

Please find below the swimming gala timetable for week beginning Tuesday 5th July.  

Tuesday 5th July           Y4 am                                  1EK   1.30pm           

Wednesday 6th July      2KB (9.15 am) 2FM (10.15 am)         1MS  1.30pm 

Thursday 7th July          Y3 am                                             Y5 pm 

Friday 15th July                                                                    Y6 pm       

Swimming galas for Y3 – Y6 will start at 1.15pm, if they are an afternoon session and 

9.15am for a morning session. Please can parents enter the pool via the playground, rather 

than the main entrance of the school. May we ask that no food or drink items are taken into the 

pool area and overshoes are worn ( they will be provided at the door). 

Years 1 and 2 parents/carers have the chance to watch an open swimming lesson. This will be an 

open swim session with fun and games and will give you the chance to see what the children have 

learnt during the summer term and how their water confidence has grown. 

If you have any questions about the Sports day or swimming galas please contact either the 

class teacher or the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr P Wade 

Headteacher 

                                                                                          



 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


